November 9, 2023

Daniela Walsh 415 N. 30th St. Billings, MT 59101

Dear Ms. Walsh,

I received notification this week from Mr. Olszewski that the book review committee chose to keep Assassination Classroom in high school libraries.

I'm a foster parent of a child soon to be back in SD2, a taxpayer, and concerned citizen who sees violence running rampant among teenagers in our community. I do not agree with their decision. I am very disappointed that they chose to promote school shootings and violence against teachers by allowing this book to remain. That is the message that will be given to students by keeping this book.

Therefore I am appealing this decision to the school board. It is unbelievable that a community can not unite together against a book promoting gun violence and other violence against teachers by children in public schools.

Please inform the school board of my appeal.

Jessie Browning

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jessie Browning

Billings, MT